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The children looked fantastic in their World Book Day costumes. We 

enjoyed taking parts in lots of different activities throughout the day to 

continue to foster our love of reading. It was lovely to see so many of you 

at the reading sessions. Look out for photos on our Year 2 Blog. 

 

We have seen a lot of common illnesses in our year 2 classes over the last 

couple of weeks. Please help us to kick the germs out of our school by 

ensuring you keep your children at home if they are poorly. If you are ever 

unsure if your child should be in school with a certain illness, please 

contact the school office to ask before bringing them in for the day. 

Fingers crossed the warmer weather will help too! 

 

Sunday 9th March – Nature Garden Working Party (see Mr Poli’s email 

for more information) 

 

 

4 x 5 = 20              6 x 5 = 30 

5 x 5 = 25              7 x 5 = 35 

 

 
These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 14th March:  
longer, wetter, hotter, hottest, coldest, funny, sunny, windy, special, enough 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you 

need an extra copy, please ask the class teacher. Please return homework 

with your child’s name on and in their folders. Homework should be 

returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support. 

The Year 2 Team  


